
From: Ruby, Jim
To: Waring, Kim
Subject: FW: Re:
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 2:25:52 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Luke Esch [mailto:Lesch@state.wy.us]
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 1:04 PM
To: BCasper186@aol.com; Julie.Ewing@croell.com; jbarbe@platte1.k12.wy.us; Ruby, Jim
Subject: Re:

It is DEQ's understanding that the objectors and Croell Redi-Mix have reached an agreement and a
hearing will no longer be necessary.  DEQ believes the agreement incorporates into the permit the
operating hours required by the Platte County Planning and Zoning Regulations, Aggregate Extraction
Section. 

Thanks,

Luke Esch
Assistant Attorney General
State of Wyoming
Attorney General's Office
Water & Natural Resources Division
123 State Capitol
Cheyenne, WY 82002
(307) 777-6946

The information provided in this communication is confidential and protected, may be attorney client
privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. 
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received
this communication in error, please notify us immediately at (307) 777-6946

>>> "Ruby, Jim" <JRUBY@wyo.gov> 1/26/2011 8:35 AM >>>
Dear parties:

I want to confirm that you have settled your case and that there is no need for a hearing tomorrow in
Wheatland.  I need to know by noon today so that I can cancel our hotel, travel and library
arrangements.

Thank you.

Jim Ruby

________________________________
E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction of public business, is subject to the Wyoming
Public Records Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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